
 

 

 
 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-01-31-1 

 

Centreboard Racing 
Abandoned on 

February 4, 2018 
 

MHYC Centreboard Competitors are advised that racing on 
Sunday 4 February has been abandoned.  The next scheduled 
racing is on February 11. 
 
  
David Staley 
Sailing Manager 
Wednesday 31 January 2018 at 1000hrs 


